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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Columbus, Ohio (April 2019) 
Contact:  Kendra L. Carpenter 
614.507.6467; KendraD6@yahoo.com 

 

CARPENTER ANNOUNCES CANDIDACY FOR CLINTONVILLE AREA 
COMMISSION, DISTRICT 6  
Experienced attorney wants to serve her neighborhood  

I’m your neighbor – I live on West Dominion Blvd in District 6 -- and I want to be your 
voice on the Clintonville Area Commission. I’ve lived here for 13 years. My husband 
John and I love living here and we enjoy walking our dog R.J throughout this beautiful 
environment. 

I’ve spent many days knocking on doors and getting to know so many neighbors. We 
have so many concerns in common. For example, we must maintain senior living in 
Courtyard Estates and protect the Delawanda area. These seniors deserve to remain 
there. They shouldn’t be displaced by the Preferred Living corporation. Introducing 
transient living in an area that’s already too congested is a bad idea. Over nearly two 
decades of practicing law, I’ve developed experiences and resources that will help me 
protect these seniors. 

My service on numerous non-profit boards – as both a leader and a grassroots 
volunteer – gives me a perspective on how to work with others, organize community 
consensus, and get things done. 

Too many people in leadership roles seek to divide. My focus is how to bring us 
together. My actions will speak louder than my words, and I encourage you to hold me 
accountable.  

Some people may view a position on this Commission as a stepping stone to higher 
office. That’s not my approach. I don’t want – and I will not run for -- a political office. I’m 
just a Clintonville resident who loves our town and I’m willing to volunteer my time to 
make it better for all of us.  

If you live in District 6, you should know I will LISTEN to find out what’s important to you; 
SPEAK for you without self-interest; FIGHT to save the Courtyard Estates and the 
seniors who reside there; WORK to preserve our neighborhood in these times of 
commercial growth; and HOLD regular meetings specifically for District 6 residents. 

Call me at 614-507-6467 or email me at KendraD6@yahoo.com and I will be glad to 
discuss this in more detail. I respectfully ask for your vote. 

 


